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Save the Date 

 3rd May – Bank 
holiday Monday 

 

 

Try this at home!! 

Use your construction toys or junk materials to build a castle like the one in our story.  Please send 
in a photo to share in class. 

 

Story of the Week 

 

This week we have enjoyed the story of The Princess and the 
Pea. We have turned our role play area into a castle.  We 
conducted an experiment to see how many sponge “mattresses” 
we had to place on top of hard, dried peas before we could no 
longer feel them. 

 

 

 

Feeling happy about something I have done 

or about something that belongs to me. 

“I am proud of my painting” 

 

Word of the week 

Castle – noun – a large strong building, built in the past by a 
ruler or important person to protect the people 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back and well done! 

It has been lovely to see all the children return after their Easter 
holidays looking happy, refreshed and ready to learn.  We have 
welcomed some new friends, they have settled in extremely well 
and are already part of our Nursery family. 

 

 
Notices-  

We go outside every day, 
whatever the weather, so 
please continue to send a 
jacket/coat with your child. 

Home Learning Wallet - please 
return on MONDAY.  

You may include: certificates, 
WOW stars, messages or any 
weekend news for us to share 
in your Home Learning 
Wallets.  

Dismissal 

11:30 – Corner gate off field  

12:15 – Corner gate off field 

3pm- Nursery class gates.  

 

 

Please help us 

Do you have any old wellies please?  Any size will do – we want to use them to plant seeds, 
flowers and herbs in. 

Do you have any unwanted dolls pushchairs please? (The stroller/buggy type) We would like 
some to play with outdoors. 

Please send in cardboard tubes from kitchen roll, foil etc – no toilet rolls!  -thank you. 

 

 


